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Media Release 
 

Bank Robbery 
 
On 5/11/23 at approximately 11am officers responded to the Chase Bank on 100 S. Main 
for a report of a bank robbery. The investigation revealed a male suspect handed a note 
to a teller demanding money. No weapon was ever seen, and no one hurt. The suspect 
fled on foot with an undisclosed amount of money. Officers responded to the area took a 
49-year-old suspect into custody within 10 minutes of responding to the call. 
 
Virgil James Ross, 49, was arraigned on 5/12/23 at 14A-1 District Court on the charge of 
bank robbery. He was denied bond and remains lodged at the Washtenaw County Jail. 
All suspects are presumed innocent until proven guilty in a court of law. 
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